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The Saraland City Council met in special session on December 16, 2024 at the Saraland Municipal Annex.
The meeting was called to order at 6:04 p.m. by Council President McDonald. Roll call was as follows:

Present:  Council President Joe McDonald
Councilmember Newton Cromer
Councilmember Wayne Biggs
Councilmember Veronica Hudson
Councilmember Natalie Moye

Attorney Andy Rutens was present.
Councilmember Moye opened the meeting with prayer.

Council President McDonald advised the purpose of the special meeting will be to conduct the investiture
of the incoming City of Saraland Municipal Judge.

Other municipal business may be considered at this time.

Motion was made by Councilmember Cromer, seconded by Councilmember Hudson to approve the
rescinding the certification of payment application 13R1 in the amount of $2,296,985.83. Motion carried.

Motion made by Councilmember Moye, seconded by Councilmember Cromer to approve payment
application #13R2 Rabren General Contractors in the amount to $2, 696,985.83 from the approved

budget. Motion carried.

Motion made by Councilmember Hudson, seconded by Councilmember Moye to approve proposed
change order #21R3 in the $705, 075.82, which rescinds change order #21R2 in the amount of $723,000,
due to additional deductions that were determined appropriate. Motion carried.

Motion made by Councilmember Moye, seconded by Councilmember Cromer to approve PCO #022 in
the amount of $29,885.85 for Rabren General Contractors for miscellaneous site grading. This is a
reduction to the original proposed amount of $39, 094.18. Motion carried.

Motion made by Councilmember Cromer, seconded by Councilmember Moye to approve PCO #28 for
Rabren General Contractors for ribbon curb coordination around baseball fields in the amount of

$21,991.20. Motion carried.

Motion made by Councilmember Cromer, seconded by Councilmember Moye to approve change COR#7
for Hellas Construction, Inc. for additional perimeter curb on field #1 in the amount of $6,953.38. Motion

carried.

There being no further business to come before the Council, motion was made by Councilmember
Hudson to adjourn at 6:30 p.m.

ACCEPTED and APPROVED the 19" day of December 2024, O
i A

| Joe McDonald, Council President
Christine Purvis, Executive Assistant




